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Membership Form 

Please join the parents and teachers of the ABC  

in pursuing enriching the academic experience  

of every student enrolled at WHS. 

 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: (our primary form of communication) ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Primary Phone (Home __  Cell __  Work __) ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Secondary Phone (Home __  Cell __  Work __) ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please check below how you are most interested in supporting the ABC.  Feel free to check all.  

_______   Monthly Meetings   _______   Attending Trivia Night 

_______   Receiving Email Updates   _______   Volunteering at Trivia Night 

_______   Composing Newsletter   _______   Donating to Silent Auction 

_______   Following Tweets @BluejayABC 

 

 
 

How you can help the ABC:   
Come to our monthly meetings in Mr. Morgan’s room. 

Donating cash directly subsidizes classroom materials, extracurricular  

 
Return to Scott Morgan at the High School  

or mail to Academic Booster Club, Washington High School, 600 Blue Jay Drive, Washington, MO 63090 

Call or text Patti White with questions 636-390-2908 

Join us! 
 

 

Cash donations directly subsidize academic competition registration fees, transportation costs, 
classroom materials, AP testing fees, end-of-the-year department awards to seniors, and more.   

I would like to make a donation to support these endeavors in the amount of $ __________________ 

Checks payable to Washington High School Academic Booster Club.  We are 503c so all donations are tax detectable. 


